
Safeguarding – Children 
 

Thank you for sharing (Insert summary of disclosure), I would like to reassure 

you that you have a range of options and support services are available for you.  

The university has a legal duty to safeguard children, so the disclosure has been 

passed onto DAI advisers, who will contact social services to report the 

concerns. A DAI adviser will be in contact with you to look at any support needs 

you may have. 

Further information is available on our online reporting tool website. 

Kind regards 
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